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The Téby Henderson Trust

- CHRISTMAS
FAIR! .

The Toby Henderson Trust (TTHT) at the Autism Hub will
be hosting a drop-in Christmas Fair, giving everyone the
opportunity to come along and meet the team, whilst
enjoying some free festive themed refreshments.
We will also have some stalls where you can buy festive
themed treats, stocking fillers and a range of games and
raffles too.

Our stalls & games will be CASH ONLY.

The Christmas fair is open to everyone, simply drop in,
no booking required.

We hope it will be an opportunity to help people learn
more about our service and support the communities
understanding of Autism and inclusivity for all autistic
individuals and their families.

Join us at the Autism Hub, Gordon St,
South Shields:

Tuesday 10th December
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